
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Matthew Clarkmclark@scbiznews.com
CC: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/8/2017 5:16:26 PM
Subject: Re: Today

​Please send them to me. Thanks very much. We're glad to come back whenever there's an opportunity. Please 
keep Tori Beth posted.


From: Matthew Clark 
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2017 5:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Tori Beth Black
 
Subject: Re: Today 
 
It did go very well. I've had some inquiry into reaching out to LG. I can route them to you or Tori Beth, you're 
choice.

Thanks to both of you for all of your help. We should do another event some time.

Matt

On Thu, Jun 8, 2017 at 4:30 PM Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Matt, I just read the article, and it seems that things went quite well this morning. LG Bryant was very 
pleased to be able to share his thoughts, and we thank you very much for the opportunity. Please let me 
know what else we can do, and we hope to see you again when we're in Greenville.

Danny


-- 
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